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Brad Bodenmiller

From: Luke Sutton <lsutton@unioncountyohio.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 9:20 AM
To: Brad Bodenmiller
Subject: Hyland Croy Commercial

Brad, 
 
The commissioners were able to pass the last remaining variance this morning. We will change our 
recommendation to approval for the plat. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Luke Sutton, PE 
Union County Engineer 
233 West Sixth Street 
Marysville, OH 43040 
Ph: (937) 645-3168 
lsutton@unioncountyohio.gov 

 
 


